
 

 

  
  

  
  

  
   

  
 

        
  

    
    

  
        

      
  

    
  

  
  
  
  

 
   

  
   

   
 

 
        
  
   
  

       
    

  

 
        
  
   
  

       
    

  

 
      
    
      

       
    

Ryan Hudes, Ph.D.
Associate Dean
College of Communication and the Arts
Seton Hall University

April 2022

Rockley Family Foundation
PO Box 260818
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Mr. Rockley,

The College of Communication and the Arts at Seton Hall University  is pleased with our 
long-standing partnership,  with  particular gratitude  for  the  loaned  musical instruments.
Over  the  2021-22 academic year, students in our College benefited from the  use of  first-class 
pianos.  This  access to refreshed equipment  would not be possible had it not  been for  your 
generosity.

Specifically, the College  is  grateful  for the loan of  the  pianos  for this academic year.  Access to
this equipment  is  estimated  at  the in-kind cost of $198,281.00.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,


